GRAYSON COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL

IS GOING TO

JAPAN

Summer 2022

Dear Parents & Guardians,

| am thrilled to share this travel opportunity for your student! Learn more about this exciting tour at
an information session where we'll discuss:

What we'll see and do

Travel logistics

How to earn high school/college credit
Affordable payment options

And more

| look forward to seeing you there!

Kyle Powell

kyle.powell@grayson.kyschools.us

P.S. Can't make the meeting but want more information?

RSVP using link below and select “No but send info.”

Wednesday, February 19th
5:00 PM
GCHS Library

RSVP at http://bit.ly/GraysonJapan

RSVP &
ATTEND

TO GET
$200 OFF!

Powel_1353032_RCFLYER_1%0



